To whom it may concern,

This letter is to certify that the manuscript titled “Woven coronary
artery: a five-year follow-up case report” has been proof read and
corrected by the Freescience editorial team on the 07/27/2020. After
being checked and amended as seen appropriate, we feel that the
standard of English in this manuscript satisfies the requirements of
submission to journals to be considered for publication.

Sincerely;

Freescience editorial team
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